First Coast USBC Youth Committee

Coaches Memorial Nomination - 2023
Updated, November 2023

Purpose: To honor the memory of those individuals who have dedicated their time and devotion to the sport
of Youth Bowling on a local, state, and/or national level.

Award: The Hall of Fame Committee shall honor the deceased coach at the annual Coaches Memorial
Ceremony. The honoree’s name shall be added to the Coaches Memorial Tournament perpetual trophy. The
family of the honoree shall receive a commemorative certificate of appreciation.

Eligibility: Nominees must have been active in the FCUSBC Youth Program, or the Jacksonville Association
YABA, as a coach or volunteer.

Nomination: Anyone may submit the name of the deceased coach to the FCUSBC Youth Hall of Fame
Committee.
Annual deadline- December 31.

Mail nomination form to:

FCUSBC Youth Hall of Fame Committee

Brian Goguen

14155 Tiki Ln, Jacksonville, FL 32226

Or email form to: josephtwig@yahoo.com AND fcusbcyouth@gmail.com

Nominee’s Name Date of passing:

Family member to contact

Family member’s phone and email

Number of years of Coaching/Volunteering From to

Bowling Center(s)

Highest Coaching Certification (circle): Level | Level Il Bronze Silver Gold
Volunteer of the Year? Coach of the Year? Coaches Hall of Fame?

Please write a statement of the deceased’s bowling service and accomplishments. Include FCUSBC
involvement and attach additional pages of supporting documentation if needed.

Your Name Phone

Email

Signature Date



mailto:josephtwig@yahoo.com
mailto:fcusbcyouth@gmail.com

Statement information:




